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What a wonderful week we have had in school. Thank you to everyone that came along to 

sports day. You all helped to create such a lovely atmosphere throughout the day. It 

showed off everything great about the Barrs Court Community. Thank you to the PTFA for 

opening the refreshment shed and to all the school staff and volunteers who helped the 

day run smoothly. A VERY special thank you must be given to Mr Walker. This was the first 

time in over two years we have held a sports day, and for many children and parents, it 

was their first experience of a sports day. Mr Walker spent many hours planning and 

preparing the day, which is why it was so successful.   

The school will be closed on Monday for INSET. There will be nobody in the building on 

Monday, so if you need to contact the school, please email the school office. I hope you all 

enjoy the long weekend, and we will see you all bright and early on Tuesday. 

Date for the diary 
Monday 20th June – School Closed INSET 
Thursday 23rd June – Red Area visiting local care home 
Monday 27th June – Blue Area boat trip  
Friday 1sy July 5pm – 9pm – Year 4 evening of fun  
July 6th and 8th – Red Area trip to Grimsbury Farm  
Tuesday 19th July PM – Blue Area String Concert  
Wednesday 20th July @ 2pm – Year 6 Leavers assembly  
Thursday 21st July – Last day of term 
 
New dates are added to the school calendar page on the school website on a regular basis.  
 
 
 
 

 On Monday, we had the first opportunity to meet the parents of the new reception cohort 

starting in September. Many families already have children in the school but there are lots 

of new families who will be joining the school. Over the next few weeks, the new children 

and their parents will visit the school and spend some time in the classroom. So please say 

hello and make them all feel welcome.  

 

http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/barrscourtps
https://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10&pid=3&viewid=1


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The PTFA and the school are busy planning the Barrs Court Bonanza. Please 

contact the school office if you know anyone or you would like to get involved 

and run a stall selling crafts, flowers etc… please contact the school office. Any 

help would be much appreciated. 

Jubilee Competition Winners 

Congratulations to the winners of the holiday art competition. It was really hard to pick the 

winners because all the entrances had worked so hard.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I know that many of you 

are planning your summer 

holidays. Many countries 

still require a covid 

vaccination, particularly 

for older children. Please 

check before travelling. I 

have included vaccination 

clinics for your 

information. 

The school nurse 

The school nurse 

department is running a 

series of webinars for 

parents and carers on 

various topics. To book a 

place click on the link 

below: 

BOOK  

https://cchp.nhs.uk/cchp/explore-cchp/school-health-nursing/school-nursing-webinars-parents-carers


 

 

 

 

 



Sports Day 

 

 

 



 

lots more pictures on Facebook 
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